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Jessie Waldman - CDP-2020-0024

From:  William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>

To: "waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org" <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 10/27/2020 5:52 PM

Subject: CDP-2020-0024

Thank you so much for returning my call. It is my understanding that you have my earlier email
that sets forth our protest to the plans for building under this permit that will have a significant
negative impact our ocean view as well as many of our surrounding neighbors. It was our
understanding that buildings were not permitted to be built any closer to the water’s edge than
where I house is located. Additionally, we are concerned as to the environmental impact of the
proposed house’s location.

Our contact numbers are the following:

Bill Buechler 512.670.6240

Cynthia Buechler 512.422.3573

Our mailing address is 2601 Stratford Drive, Austin, Texas 78746.

Please let me know if you need anything and what the next steps are.

Best,

Cynthia Buechler
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